
From: Marie Crawford < >  
Sent: Sunday, April 26, 2020 1:27 PM 
To: Crystal McMillan <crystal@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: Daleview Road 
 

Hi Crystal,  
 
We live on Daleiview Road and have been dealing with a continuous cycle of potholes since we 
bought our home in Oct of 2018. 
We have never reached out to anyone about this issue but were told by our neighbors that our 
road was supposed to be paved in July of 2019. That date came and went so we were hopeful 
that our road was scheduled to be paved this summer and we would finally have a road in 
decent condition.   
We were speaking with another neighbor recently and she mentioned that not only was our 
road not scheduled to be paved this year, the tender process had not even begun.  As we 
understand, the lack of a tender means there could potentially be too little time now to have 
the process completed and road work done for this year. 
As tax-paying citizens who have been waiting too long for a safe road already, we feel it is time 
to make the repairs and paving of Daleview Road a priority.  We have been on this pothole 
cycle for too long - we deserve a decent road asap. 
 
Sincerely, Marie Crawford and Gary Titus (
 




